
 

Florida Resident Scholarship Opportunity! 

January 27 – February 1, 2013 
Oglebay Resort and Conference Center 

Wheeling, West Virginia 
Take advantage of the 2013 Florida Institute of Park Personnel (FIPP) Scholarship for the 
Maintenance Management School (MMS). As a Florida resident* we wanted to make you aware of 
this scholarship so you can potentially attend the Maintenance Management school at a reduced 
rate.   
The Park and Recreation Maintenance Management School is a two-year professional 
development program for park and recreation personnel.  Designed specifically for park, 
recreation, and conservation personnel who manage park and recreation maintenance.  This 
program is conducted by the Department of Parks, Recreation, and Tourism Management, 
Continuing and Professional Education at North Carolina State University, and the National 
Recreation and Park Association (NRPA). The Maintenance management school has been 
providing educational training to the park and recreation professionals for over 30 years. Don’t 
miss this opportunity to be part of a legacy. 
  

 
 
Click here for more information on Maintenance Management School. 
Have questions or need more information?  Contact Caroline Smith. 
*Scholarship is available to Florida residents only. 
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